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A. Meeting Opening
1. Call to Order by School Board Chair
2. Roll Call by Superintendent of Schools
B. Opening Comments by the School Board and Superintendent

Anthony Coleman shared his appreciation for the dedication and hard work
of the PTO and SAC committees' parents and staff.

Bill Mighon shared that due to Florida Statute 100.041(3)(a) the annual
Reorganization and Leasing Corporation meetings will be held on November 22.

Tim Forson reminded the board members that there would be an Executive
Session immediately following today's workshop. He shared that as soon
as we had information regarding Hurricane Ian we would send an update to
all of SICSD.

C. Workshop Topics

1. Common Collaborative Assessment Vision for 2022-23 presented by Wayne King,
Associate Superintendent for Accountability and Intervention Services; Dave
Morell, Director for Planning, Assessment and Accountability; Dawn Sapp,
Associate Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction; Christine Stephen,

Director for Instructional Services, Elementary Education; and Katherine Sharman,

District Assessment Coordinator

2. Student Progression Plan and Parent Resource Guide presented by Dawn Sapp,
Associate Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction; Christine Stephen,
Director for Instructional Services, Elementary Education; and Traci Hemingway,
Director for Instructional Services, Secondary Education

3. District Safety and Security Assessment presented by Paul Abbatinozzi, Senior

Director for School Services; and Mike Strausbaugh, Safety and Security Specialist

D. Public Comment
There were no public comments.
E. Closing Comments by the School Board and Superintendent
Kelly Barrera expressed her appreciation for the presentations shared.

Patrick Canan shared his appreciation for the effort and hard work that went in to
today's presentations.

Bev Slough shared her appreciation for the thoroughness of all the agenda items.

Bill Mignon shared his appreciation for the hard work of staff and the comprehensive
information shared. He asked that a health services update be added to a future
workshop.

Mike Degutis thanked the presenters for their collaborative work. He reminded
the board members of the Executive Session immediately following the workshop.

F. Adjournment at 11:46 a.m.
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